
Summary of Material Changes 

 

There have been no material changes since the last annual update, which was dated February 

2022.  

 

MPMG will provide clients with a complete copy of its current brochure at any time, without 

charge. The brochure may be requested by contacting Sarah Rude, Director of Client 

Operations, at (612) 334-2000 or s.rude@mpmgllc.com. Additional information about 

MPMG is available on the SEC’s website at www.adviserinfo.sec.gov. The SEC’s website also 

provides information about any persons affiliated with MPMG who are registered as 

investment adviser representatives of MPMG. 
 


